
Order No. 226 
 

New Mills Yard 27.09.24-27.09.25 DfT Extension Notice 

NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 15 

 

 
Notice (New Mills Yard) 

Notice is given that the Secretary of State for Transport has approved the 
continuing in force for the period set out below of an Order made by the 
Norfolk County Council under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, 
prohibiting the use by the public of the footpath New Mills Yard footway from 
its junction with The Moorings for 25m south westwards in the CITY OF 
NORWICH due to safety concerns on the bridge. 
 

 

 

 

 

Date of Order: 3rd May 2024 

Date of previous extension Notice: N/A  

Period of extension: 27th September 2024 – 27th September 2025. 

Alternative route is via: N/A. 

Persons who contravene the Order will be liable, on conviction, to a fine. 
 
The team dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is City Streetworks 
(Community and Environmental Services Department) contactable by 
telephone at 0344 800 8020 or email at streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk. Details 
are also available at https://one.network. 
 

 
 

 

Dated this 20th day of September 2024. 

Katrina Hulatt 
Director of Legal Services (nplaw) 
County Hall  
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 

 

https://one.network/tm

